ST. PETER'S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL, HESWALL NEWS UPDATE – February 2016

Staffing News

Mrs Charlotte Nash has been appointed as our new Admin Assistant and Receptionist. Mrs Nash will be working afternoons in our school office, supporting Mrs Welding, our Office Manager. We look forward to Mrs Nash joining the team after half term.

New Family

We extend a warm welcome to George Shapley and his family who have recently joined our school in Year 1. We hope you settle into our school quickly and very much feel part of our school family.

Year 2 Meeting for Parents

A meeting for Year 2 parents was arranged for Wednesday 3rd February to explain the new arrangements for the end of KS1 assessment and to share information about the residential to Barnstondale at the end of the year. Details from the PowerPoint presentation will be posted on the school website after the meeting.

Friends' Fundraising Events

The next event on the Friends' calendar is our annual Sponsored Pancake Flip. The date for this is Tuesday 9th February, all pupils will have the chance to take part and are invited to be sponsored. Prizes will be awarded in each class for the pupil who 'flips' the most pancakes.

Friends have also arranged a Disco to take place on Friday 11th March, details regarding this event will be sent out shortly.

Ash Wednesday Service

Mrs Hesketh's class 1/2H will be leading our Ash Wednesday Service this year on Wednesday 10th February at 9:15am. Parents and family of children in Mrs Hesketh's class are welcome to join us. Please note that this will now take place in the School Hall and not at St. Peter's Church as previously communicated.

School Visits

There are a number of school visits taking place this month.

Y1/2 will be visiting West Wirral Works CLC at Hilbre High School on the 3rd, 4th and 5th February as part of their DT work on the Great Fire of London.

Y3/4 Classes will be visiting Knowsley Safari Park on Wednesday 24th February. This is part of their work on Rainforests which will be starting after half term,

Y1/2 Classes will be visiting Tesco on 23rd, 24th and 25th February as part of our focus on Healthy Eating.

Half Term and INSET Day

Just to remind you that school breaks up for the half term break on Friday 12th of February at 3:30pm and the term will recommence on Monday 22nd February.

Chris Penn - HEADTEACHER